
Quebec/Chaudiere-Appalaches Chapter

August 24, 2016   As a summer activity, we took a 
guided tour of the Augustinian Monastery in Quebec 
City. This visit was followed by an excellent dinner 

Spring 2016 is our traditional outing to the sugar 
shack. We were at the 'Erabliere du Cap' in Saint-
Nicolas.

On February 26, 27 and 28, 2016, we were 
present at the 'Salon des associations de familles', 
at 'Galeries Chagnon' in Levis. 



December 2015 we were at the restaurant 'La 
Girolle' in Ste-Foy. Each year the Chapter organizes 
a holiday dinner. 

On August 26, 2015, some 30 people enjoyed a day 
at the Citadelle of Quebec. This beautiful day included, 
among other things, the changing of the guard, a visit 
to the Governor General's residence, a visit to the 
Royal 22nd Regiment Museum and an excellent dinner 
at the Officers' Mess.  

In August 2015, we were present at the 'Fêtes de 
la Nouvelle-France'. In addition, we participated in 
the 375th anniversary of the arrival of our ancestors 
in the Americas. 




